SPECIAL MEETING TOWNSHIP BOARD JANUARY 9, 1991

The special meeting began at 6 p.m. at Christy's Eatery. Present were Donald White, supervisor; Marcia Strong, clerk; Maria Foerster, treasurer; Tom Totten, Larry Russell, and Don Voorheis, trustees. Joanne Strahm was absent. Manager James Totten was also present.

Dennis Witherspoon and Connie Tackabury presented information on First of America programs for investments and other areas.

The meeting ended at approximately 10 p.m.

Marcia Strong, clerk Birch Run Township